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Letter from Dr. George Beaton to Dr. Scott Grundy 
October 26, 1997 
 
This letter was sent by Dr. Beaton to Dr. Grundy in response to several questions that Dr. 
Grundy had posed to Dr. Beaton. Dr. Grundy at the time was serving as a member of the 
Institute of Medicine’s Standing Committee on the Scientific Evaluation of Dietary 
Reference Intakes. 
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